FOR OVER A QUARTER GENTURY WJ BW 1230k
MAcnous 3488 New. Orleans’ leading independent station

LOUISE C. CARLSON
LICENSEE & GEN, MGR,

September 27, 1956

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Nittler

We are pleased to confirm your reception report of WJBW on
September 24, 1956,

Yes, fortunately, Flossy did miss us, or should I say the
direct blow missed us, for we did get quite a bit of wind
and rain, plus some areas were almost flooded. A lot of

telephone cables, lights, etc., were out for quite awhile,

Thanks a lot for reporting to us and continued success
with your hobby.

Sincerely,
RADIO STATION WJBW

" Edward C, Carison
Assistant General Mgr.




